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Montgomery County Precinct 4 

Commissioner Jim Clark has called citizens to 

action after a recent report of vandalism in Bull 

Sallas Park. In the early morning of 1/17/2018 

just after 2 am, what looks to be a small pickup 

truck drove onto the soccer fields at the park and 

almost destroyed the fields. Commissioner Clark 

said, ñI am saddened by the fact that the actions 

of these vandals has temporarily interrupted 

family activities at the park. However, we will 

move forward and with the help of our local law 

enforcement we will see that these criminals are 

prosecuted to the fullest extent of the law.ò 

Precinct 4 Investigator Eric Prado is asking 

anyone who may have information regarding the 

destruction of the soccer fields please email him 

at Eric.Prado@MCTX.org. 

Commissioner Clark Pleas 

With Public to Help Stop 

Vandals

Inside this issue: Acorn Hills Estates gets a facelift, Tram Park Improvements, Department Spotlight 

(Facility Coordinators), Employee of the month, and EMC Senior Center calendar of events. 



 

 

MONTGOMERY COUNTY PRECINCT 4 COMMISSIONER JIM CLARK ς FEBRUARY 2018 NEWSLETTER 

 

Acorn Hills Estates including; Acorn Hills, 

Bent Pine, Grove Circle, Grove Court, Ranch Court, 

Ranch Estates were part of a new road project from 

Commissioner Jim Clark. Each road was either 

completely repaved or received an overlay of new 

asphalt.  

After assessing what would need to be done 

in the community, Precinct 4 crews began preparations 

to bring some relief to the residents of the 

neighborhood. The project which spanned 4-6 weeks 

from start to finish repaired 2.3 miles of road.  

Roads like Acorn Hills were grinded down 

and new rock was dropped and leveled to allow a 

completely new road to be laid. While other roads 

were not necessary to remove and a new layer of 

asphalt sufficed to make a much more drivable 

condition in the area.   

  

Acorn Hills 

Estates Gets a 

Facelift 
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Tram Park 

Improvements 

With assistance from several groups, 

Montgomery County Precinct 4 Commissioner Jim 

Clark, has completed major improvements to Tram 

Park.  

Splendora ISD donated brand new bleachers 

for the fields. Kennedy Fabrications provided much 

needed goalposts for the fields. Splendora Youth Sport 

Association assisted in the labor during the process of 

improving the park.  

This project began with the donation from 

Splendora I.S.D. of the bleachers. Through the next 

few months much organization and planning went into 

installing and implementing the new additions to the 

park.  

Precinct 4 crews laid foundations for the new 

bleachers and added new sidewalks leading to the 

bleacher areas. Then the installations of the bleachers 

and new goalposts were completed.  

Projects like these are what working as a 

community is all about. The children now have an 

even better park to play in and their parents and 

families have more comfortable seating to watch 

every, missed call, kid running the wrong way, kid 

staring at the clouds,  and the next JJ Watt in the 

making. 
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